
October 11, 2023 

Notice of Intent to Contract with FHA Agency 

The San Diego Regional Center posted a Request for Proposal for Family Home Agency services. The RFP 
closed on May 23, 2023. Proposals were evaluated by a team of six SDRC staff using criteria based on the 
potential for providing cost effective, quality services and supports, the degree to which client choice is 
identified as a factor in the provision of services and supports and previous experience.  

Based on these evaluation elements, through a competitive process, the San Diego Regional Center has chosen 

to select Enriching Lives for a contract to provide Adult Family Home Agency services.  

Agencies not selected for a contract for Family Home Agency services may appeal using the attached appeal 
guidelines.  

For further information or any questions, please feel free to contact Julie Martinez at 858-503-4438 or 
Julie.Martinez@sdrc.org. 
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